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Many thank for all your support   

during Fairtrade Week.  Our art    

exhibition and coffee afternoon 

raise sufficient funds to help us 

facilitate events like this in the   

future.  Some of your child’s art-

work is still for sale should you 

wish to make a late purchase! 

Reading Tip:  There is more 

to being a good reader than 

just being able to read the 

words   accurately. Just as 

important is being able to   

understand what has been 

read. Always talk to your child 

about the book.  Chat about 

the pictures, the characters, 

how they think the story will 

end and discuss 

their favourite 

part. 

Bradford Multi- Media Museum came into 

school on Tuesday and presented a fun-

filled music assembly, complete with DJs  

and dance. Year 6 were lucky enough to 

have a DJ workshop after the assembly 

and many proved to be rather apt when it 

came to mixing and scratching! 

 

Meet the Team … Karen Moate 

I have lived in 
Bingley for 28 years 
and was brought up 
in the East  Riding 
of  Yorkshire, near 
Beverley.  I have 
been married to 

Alan for 33 and a bit years (yes I know I'd 
have got less for murder).  We have two 
daughters and one granddaughter.  
 
I have worked at Priestthorpe for 19 years. 
 
My hobbies include knitting, sewing, reading 
& music. I also enjoy travelling as well as 
spending time with our granddaughter. 



Head lice are still a 

problem in some year 

groups.  Remember, 

once a week take a 

peek.  Be vigilant so 

that we can tackle 

them together.  

 How wonderful to see so many                 

children (and adults) celebrating the  

importance of books!  Every child 

should have received a £1 voucher and  

Mrs Cartman has a few spare should 

you require an extra for siblings.  We 

received quite a few unwanted books – 

should you wish to donate more please 

leave them at the office.  

Once again – our thanks for your support at 

these events.  

Photographs in next week’s edition!  

Year 2 has entered their reading 
shed in a Shed of Year Competition.  
Please check out their entry at http://
www.readersheds.co.uk/share.cfm?
SHARESHED=5766 

Parent Consultation 

Evening  

23 March 2016 

Between 2.00—7.00 pm  

Tuesday, 8 March  

Information Meeting for 

the Year 1 Phonics 

Thursday, 10 March, 

4.00 pm  

Cross-Country Race at 

Bradford Grammar 

School 4.00 pm.  All 

runners need to make 

their own travel          

arrangements 

Swimming Gala Semi-Final  

Saturday 12 March, 5.45 pm 

Good Luck Team Priestthorpe 
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